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Date: May 11, 2023 
   
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
 
From: Theresa O’Brien, Chief Academic Officer 
     
Subject: Updated Quality Review  
 

I would like the opportunity to provide the Board of Education an update on the internal 
review process our QAR team has created, during the Committee of the Whole meeting 
on May 15, 2023. I look forward to sharing the work we have done over the last year. 
After the last external review, we wanted to move to a more robust internal system that 
we will begin in the fall of 2023. 

Thank you for your consideration of this request. 
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